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Contact Us :

Dates to Remember :
April 10         International Day of Pink
April 16         4/5 Class Festival Performance
April 17         Grade 8 Parents’ Night at FFHS
April 19         PA Day
April 22         Earth Day
April 25         Gagwe-gikendamaawiziwin 
May 6-10       Education Week
May 7            Chess Tournament
May 8            Family Fun Night
May 9            Pancake Breakfast

From Admin Team
Happy April! With spring here, our school is buzzing
with energy and growth. The playground equipment
will be re-opening soon and we want to remind
everyone about the safety of proper clothing.  In order
to uphold a safe environment, we wish to bring to your
attention the potential hazards linked to certain
clothing items, particularly drawstrings. Please consider
alternative fastenings such as buttons, elastic, velcro, or
snaps, as they mitigate the risk of entanglement and
promote your child's safety.

Mrs. MacKinnon & Mrs. King

School Council 
The next School Council Meeting is scheduled for

Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at 4:15pm. All are

welcome to attend!

Reminders:
Yearbooks are new this year! we will have a 2023-

2024 Crossroads School Yearbook  they are $20 and

they can be ordered at https://ybpay.lifetouch.ca/

with our School ID 15227624 

May 6-10th 

Family Fun Night & Book Fair
Save The Date May 8th 5-6:30 pm

Education Week

Mrs. MacKinnon & Mrs. King

Safe Arrivals
In the interest of students safety and effective
programming, it its important that student
absences are accounted for in all schools of the
Rainy River District. If a student is going to be
late or absent, parents/guardians are reminded
to call (486-3329) or text (271-0338) the school by
9 am.
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Awesome Attendance
Students who are improving their attendance or are absent 2 days or less a month are being

acknowledged at our monthly awesome attendance assemblies . Here is Mrs. Meyer’s 1/2 class, Mrs.

Teeple’s 4/5 class, and Mr. Wiersema’s 7/8 class all met their attendance goal for March

Crossroads Bird Houses
Mrs. Teeple’s 4/5 class bult birdhouse with

Mr. Douglas and were able to hang them up

around the school yard. 

With the wet playground season upon us please make sure students have rubber boots,
splash pants, a jacket and send extra spare clothes (extra socks especially) with your student

to school. 


